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     7th June 2021 
For the attention of the Designated Premise Supervisor
The European Football Championship is fast approaching and Preston Police wish to ensure that incidents of crime and disorder are kept to an absolute minimum. In order to facilitate this, I wish to advise you to consider the following:

· In all licensed premises that intend to screen England matches and the Final, polycarbonate glasses should be utilised. (Bottles to be decanted)

· A risk assessment should be completed to ensure sufficient door staff levels are used to reduce any disorder.   

· Staff will remove all items that may potentially be used as weapons eg pool cues and pool balls 
· The DPS shall be on site during each England match and the Euro final. 

· Extra glass collectors to be proactively employed in the premise.

· The DPS to arrange for the rubbish skip / bin, containing extra bottles, stored outside the building, to be emptied prior to each fixture taking place.   

· Outdoor screens are not encouraged due to issues of crime and disorder. Please let me know if you intend to have them. 

It should be noted that these recommendations only apply on days when England matches are being screened and for the Euro Final.   

Should you have any queries in respect of this matter please do not hesitate to contact the Licensing Unit.  

Regards,

PC 2388 Julie Stewart
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